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“just to say we had a great time at Potters Village and are finding it rather cool here after the 

lovely sunny weather in Uganda”. 

PUBLIC ENGAGEMENT EVENTS 

 

 

Past issues have made reference to meetings held in November last year, involving patients and interested parties, 

with Birmingham Cross City, South Central and Solihull Clinical Commissioning Group Management, to explore the 

proposed changes to commissioning within the next two years. 

It was clearly stated that the comments and suggestions made at the meetings would to collated and circulated to the 

public in the interests of transparency. 

A number of reminders have been made in the interim period and we are pleased to say the ‘Feedback Summary’ 

has now been received. 

As some 5 months have passed since the meetings, we have no doubt that further developments have taken place. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meanwhile………… 

 

Just a reminder………..….The Surgery will be closed on Monday 1st May…………...May Day Bank Holiday. 

 

If you are in need of help on that day, phone 111 for non emergency assistance and 999 if you feel that situation is 

life threatening. 

 

Meanwhile…………. 

 

 



 

R MARKHAM 

 

Don’t forget Dr Julia Markham is off to South East Asia in a couple of weeks. 

As requested earlier, any old spectacles would be gratefully received for those in need. They can be left in 

reception. 

If they could be donated by the 8th May, that would be wonderful. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meanwhile…………….. 

 

Have a good weekend. 

 

 

THANK YOU 


